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Christmas Newsletter 

Welcome to our Christmas Newsletter 2018 and may I and the team, be 
one of the first to wish you and your families a Happy Christmas and a 

Healthy New Year!! 

I would also like to thank all our members for their support over the 
last 12 months and hope you enjoy your membership in the New Year.   

The club has always been at the forefront of the Fitness Industry, and 
the first to embrace the latest innovations and this will continue 

through 2019 with some exciting new developments and facilities on 
their way in the next 12 months. 

We also have some great Christmas events at the club over the festive 
season and hope you can come along and join in the fun! 

Alex Owen 

General Manager  

Opening Hours

Monday 24th December 
6am – 4pm 

Bar closes at 6pm 

Closed Christmas Day 
  

Closed Boxing Day 
bar open 12pm till 5pm 

Thursday 27th to  
Sunday 30th December 
Normal Opening Hours 

New Year’s Eve 
6am – 4pm 

New Year’s Day 
Closed 

Wednesday 2nd January 
Back to normal 

Member & 
Staff

Christmas
Party

Friday 14th December 

Members & Staff Christmas Party 
Complimentary Members Drinks 

Members & Staff Christmas 
Party 

Friday 14th December 2018 
This year we are combining 

‘Members Complimentary Drinks’ 
With our Staff & Members 

Christmas Party 
Join us from 6.30pm to 8.30pm for 
complimentary drinks, and buffet 
followed by our Christmas Party 

from 8.30pm till late, and celebrate 
Christmas in style! 

(Please bring your membership card with you for 
the drinks vouchers) 

20% Off Food 

Have you ever eaten in our 
Bar & Restaurant? 

Now’s the time as we are 
running a 20% off all food on 
our Menu until 31st January 
2019 for members and their 

guests. 

(Restaurant Closed between  
22nd December and 2nd January 2019) 


